
University of Washington Correspondence 

INTERDEPARTMENTAL 
DEPARTMENT OF NEAR EASTERN LANGUAGES & CIVILIZATION 

 

 
To:  NELC Faculty 
 
From:  Naomi Sokoloff 
Re:  Special Meeting 
  February 9, 2022 
  12:30 p.m. 
  Online Meeting: https://washington.zoom.us/j/94920581231  
 

1. Discussion of HBANES Search 
2. Executive Session 
3. Adjournment  

 
 

 
 

https://washington.zoom.us/j/94920581231

